
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Russi, Tonya [Tonya.Russi@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 3:20 PM
To: D.M. Livermore (dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com)
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G; ACoulter@chevron.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. 

Health; Kwong, Loretta
Subject: Chevron site 97127 (I-580 and Grant Line Road, Tracy, CA): 
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Hi Ardi, 
 
ARCADIS was onsite March 6, 2015 to conduct water supply well destruction activities, however, due to unknown well 
construction details we were unable to complete destruction activities.  The well was detonated and backfilled with 
concrete however Water Zone 7 requires that the well casing be removed to a depth of 5 feet below ground surface and 
backfilled.  The water supply well is dual cased and we were unable to remove the casing on March 6, 2015.  ARCADIS 
will return to the site on April 8, 2015 to remove the casing and backfill the void. 
 
While onsite during well destruction activities it was observed that a water spigot, sprinkler control box, (image 1 attached) 
and electric junction box (image 6) were not removed from the site.  In order to complete well destruction activities, 
ARCADIS will need to remove the spigot, sprinkler control box, and the electrical box. Additionally, ARCADIS will meet 
PG&E onsite and lockout/tag out the electrical box.   
 
Please respond by March 25, 2015 with acknowledgement of this email, otherwise we assume concurrence with the plan 
and will proceed.   
 
 
Image 1 - spigot 
Image 6 – electrical box 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tonya Russi | Senior Scientist| tonya.russi@arcadis-us.com   
 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 101 Creekside Ridge Court, Suite 200 | Roseville, CA, 95678 
T: 916 865 3168   
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ARCADIS, Imagine the result 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 






